From: Sona Mason [mailto:SMason@NYNJTC.ORG]

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 2:07 PM

To: tmiller@timmillerassociates.com

Cc: hallj@pipc.org; dchurch@orangecountygov.com; mdbrand@gw.dec.state.ny.us; jf31@columbia.edu;
'Andy Garrison’

Subject: Kirjas Joel Annexation scoping comments

Dear Mr. Miller
Please include our attached letter to the Kirjas Joel SEQR public commentary.

Attached are also photographs of the portion of Seven Springs road along which our two major long-
distance trails, the Long Path and Highlands Trail, travel; which would be unacceptably and permanently
altered should this annexation succeed.

Hikers and walkers would no longer be able to safely continue to follow the trails through a dense
development, which would additionally blight the neighborhood and surrounding park landscape.
Additionally, these trails form part of a greenway connecting local state parks, creating important
wildlife migration corridors, to maintain the genetic health of species in our increasingly developed
landscape.

We strongly urge a reconsideration of this proposed annexation, and propose preserving this land on
which these trails depend for safe access and a great outdoor experience.

With thanks,

Sona Mason

West Hudson Program Coordinator

New York-New Jersey Trail Conference
156 Ramapo Valley Road

Mahwah, NJ 07430
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